To the A4I Project Co-ordinator 					YOUR LOGO

Mr. Frits Feenstra and Mr. Arno Gramsma					    
Eindhoven, The Netherlands

Additive4Industries@addfab.nl

RE:	Letter of Support as a industrial partner for the Additive 4 Industries Project 


Dear Mr. Feenstra and Mr. Gramsma,

We hereby express our firm interest to support the A4I as a member of the dutch partner:

A4I: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The main industrial activities of this project will be performed by small and medium sized enterprises. As a non-SME company we will take part in the Additive 4 Industrie (A4I).


With this Letter of Support we agree and assure that:

· We are informed about the overall objectives and goals of the A4I project.
· Where possible, we will provide the consortium with relevant industrial/scientific input to support the planned research.
· We intend to respond to surveys and be actively involved in dissemination events carried out within the project and where feasible, involve relevant stakeholders e.g.  
· It is understood, that we cannot charge personnel or other costs to the project..
· The Project-Co-ordinator is authorised to mention our organisation’s name in the proposal and may also attach this Letter of Support as an annex.
· We understand that the proposal and its main activities are of confidential nature.

We expect that the proposed project undertaken by the consortium will make a significant contribution to the goals described in the proposal in terms of speeding up the innovation process or an innovation project. These goals can only be achieved when the M&A industry and other experts closely work together. 

Place and Date:

Signature:


Name:


Title and stamp of organisation:
